SPECIAL NOTICE TO PARENTS OF NEW STUDENTS:

CROWDED CLASSROOMS

Due to crowded conditions at Sierra View School, there is a possibility that your child may be bused to another school.  The school district will provide transportation to and from school for students who are reassigned due to crowding.  Your cooperation and understanding is appreciated.

The decision to reassign students is based on the date of registration:  Students who are last to be registered will be first to be moved.

Student’s Name __________________________________________________________

Date __________________  Parent/Guardian signature __________________________

